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TERM 2 SCHOOL AND HOME LEARNING UPDATE 
 
23 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
I hope this update finds you all well. 
 
With the latest advice from SA Health and our Department for Education remaining 
unchanged, schools in South Australia will be open from this coming Monday 27 
April. 
 
We will continue to follow departmental advice when making decisions that best support 
Warradale students, staff and families, with health and wellbeing remaining our number 
one priority.  
 
Please find attached a letter from South Australia’s Chief Public Health Officer, Professor 
Nicola Spurrier, as well as an infographic that all SA schools have been asked to share 
with families. 
 
The decision to send children to school remains the choice of parents/caregivers. 
 
At the end of last term, approximately 50% of our families indicated that they would be 
learning from home from the beginning of Term 2. We understand that your decision may 
have changed since the survey. Please update your child’s class teacher (via Seesaw). 
 
OSHC will continue to operate this term, with drop off/pick up from the front gate. 
Please register/book if you require use of this service. 
Phone: 0434072095 - Email: oshc.oshc513@schools.sa.edu.au 
 
Our front office will re-open this Friday 24 April. Please support physical distancing 
guidelines by contacting the school via phone or email. 
 
 
With kindest regards, 
 
 
 
Josh Vick 
Principal 
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